WARRINER TRANSPORT INFORMATION 2023

As your year 6 student starts their journey to The Warriner we want you to be assured of their
safety on route to school.

Our transport operators have all been DBS checked and have worked in educational transport
for many years. We liaise regularly with OCC and the transport providers to ensure that
everyone is providing the service we expect. In return the transport providers keep us
informed of changes, road closures, accidents and lateness and in turn we will keep parents
informed.

In the event of a late bus in the afternoon a group call message will be sent to parents. If a bus
has an issue on route then a replacement will be sent.

Please be assured that your son/daughters safety is of paramount importance and therefore
regular unannounced Department of Transport checks are completed on all our
buses/coaches.

If you have applied for your free school transport then your bus pass will be sent out to you
from O.C.C in the month of August 2023

If your child has not been offered free home to school transport but you wish to apply for a
paid seat on bus services provided by Oxfordshire County Council, please complete an
application form and send to spareseatsscheme@oxfordshire.gov.uk. To assist the Spare
Seats Scheme in processing the applications in time for travel in September please ensure
completed applications are returned by July 2023.

Please see the link below to the section on OCC’s website relating to Spare Seats Scheme for
further details, costs and application form that you may wish to include:

https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/residents/schools/travelling-school/eligibility-free-and-
paid-travel-school/paid-home-school-travel

It is important to point out that the school catchment area is not representative of the free
bus catchment. This is again in accordance with the O.C.C transport policy. Your contract
will be with Oxfordshire County Council. The school has no influence over routes, seat
allocation or pricing.

For queries regarding school transport provided by Oxfordshire County Council please
contact:

Supported Transport Service — Office Hours are Mon — Thursday 8am — 5pm and Fri 8am —
4pm. Email Mainstream.schooltransport@Oxfordshire.gov.uk

For students traveling from Banbury and Bodicote we have a private hire bus company M&R
Travel. For seat availability and routes please contact them on 07850 545631.

The Warriner School transport contact: Julie Viggers, Admin Manager,
j.viggers@warriner.oxon.sch.uk contact 01295 720777 option 6.




Transport map from O.C.C
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Transport map — The Warriner School

All addresses within the designated (catchment) area of The Warriner School colour-coded
to their nearest secondary school and some addresses outside the designated (catchment)
area of The Warriner School which are closer to The Warriner School than to any other
secondary school.

The Warriner School

Banbury Academy

Blessed George Napier Catholic School
Heyford Park Free School

Kineton High School (Warwickshire)
The Marlborough CE School

North Oxfordshire Academy

Banbury to The Warriner

We have a private hire company M&R Travel who provide bus/coach transport to and from
The Warriner School. This is a private arrangement between yourselves and M&R Travel -
again we have no influence over seats, routes or contracts. Their contact details are M&R
Travel mobile number 07850 545631



